Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to a bright new school year. We hope to provide your child with a fourth grade year that not only imparts new knowledge, but also gives him/her the opportunity to develop thinking skills in an exciting and challenging way. The following are suggested school supplies that your child should bring with them on the first day of school.

For the Classroom-

- 1 box of sharpened pencils
- 1 box colored pencils
- 2 Glue Sticks
- a pair of scissors
- 1- two pocket folder for World Language
- 1 set of earbuds or headphones (durable)
- 1 box of tissues

For Art Class-

- Art smock
- Container of hand wipes/baby wipes

We hope this list helps you start to plan for your child's fourth grade experience. In August, you will be notified of your child's 4th grade teacher. You can find individual

teacher letters on the school's website and there may be a request for additional supplies needed for that class. Together we can look forward to watching your child progress throughout the year.

Sincerely, Fourth Grade Teachers

